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HIGHLIGHTS OF 

OUR WEEK: 

 

Rugby 

Cooking Pancakes 

 

 

NEXT ASSEMBLY 

To be Advised 
 

 
 

 

DATES TO              
REMEMBER 

Mon Student  
Banking  

Wed LIBRARY 

Fri 
5-3 

Rugby 

Wed 
10-3 

Regional 
Swimming 

Carnival 
Relay Team  

  

  

 

 

 

Dear Families & Friends, 
 
Congratulations to all the students who went to the District Swimming Carnival in      
Goulburn last Friday.  Our relay team - Hannah, Lilly, Pip and Tom qualified to attend the 
Regional Swimming Carnival in Dapto next Wednesday, 10th March.  Good luck team!!! 
 
The NSW Department of Education has provided funding through the COVID Intensive 
Learning Fund.  We have Melinda Carroll who is a Reading Recovery and L3 trained  
Teacher who is giving some of our students some intensive learning time. 
 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Liza Duncan   
Principal  ☺    

                           

 

 

TERM 1 WEEK 6 4th March, 2021 



P A G E  2  

Celebrating Success - Week 5 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

Be a Learner Be Respectful Be Safe 

Larry Cummins 
Josie Calleja 
Jacob Corby 
Lillyann Cummins 
Dekkoda Morgan 
Cayden Pirihi 
Milly Cummins 
Hannah Calleja 
Kobee Morgan 
Taylah Sheridan 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lucinda Rumble 
Oscar Stuart-Camenzuli 
Regan Martin 
 

Hannah Calleja 
Taylah Sheridan 
Jayden Farrow 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lucinda Rumble 
Seth Whitehouse 
Regan Martin 

 

 Cover your coughs & sneezes with your elbow; 

 Wash your hands; 

 Stay at home if you are sick. 

Quincy Quoll Says: Be Safe 

Happy Birthday to you in March:  
 

Mylah - 12th  Hunter - 19th            Chase - 28th    

Alec Gardner 
Sofia Farrow 
Hendrix Pirihi 
Jack Towell x 5 
Mylah Burfitt 
Caleb Collins x 2 
Mickey Winder 
Scarlet Condran 
Jannie Cummins 
Lucas Frew 
Hunter Pirihi 
Logan Meredith 
Kobee Morgan 
 
 

Alec Gardner 
Ruby Albans 
Caleb Collins 
Hunter Pirihi 
Dekkoda Morgan x 2 
Annie Coogan 
Hannah Calleja 
Kobee Morgan 
Taylah Sheridan x 5 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

K-1-2 KIRRALONG CLASS ROOM 
 

The students have been extremely busy in the Kirralong Class room.  We all enjoyed our visit from the  3
-4-5-6 children last Friday.  We read a story about a “Wobbly Gurgle” and then they drew that they 
thought a “Wobbly Gurgle” would look like. 
 
In Numeracy we are continuing learning, counting and skip counting with Year 1 and 2 learning about 
probability and chance. 
 
In Literacy, Kindergarten are concentrating on learning new sounds and words each week.  We just 
learnt the “I” sound as in “tin.”  They are enjoying learning the song - “I’ve got a car,” a song about a tin 
car.  They then designed their own “tin” car using foil. 
 
It is great to see all the home readers coming in on a regular basis, a big thank you for making this     
happen. 



W E E K  6   

THE  OFFICE CORNER:     

Thank you to those families who have paid the $80.00 contribution to the school.  
You may pay by instalments if this is a better option for you.  Cash, cheque or 
POP (available on the School’s home page - make a payment on the blue ribbon). 

WALL OF FAME 
 

Congratulations to Ruby Albans and Lucas Frew 
for achieving their 2nd Certificate of              
Commendation - 6 Honour Ribbons and 60   
Progress Awards. 
 

Also, congratulations to Ruby and Lucas for     
receiving the School’s Award of Excellence  
Banner.  They have worked consistently to 
achieve this award. 
 

Well done, Ruby & Lucas, keep up the good 
work, we are all very proud, your efforts are a 
credit to you. ☺ 




